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Toby Vaughn held his Thanksgiving tournament at Fairgrounds again . . .
Small events work at Fairgrounds
   Fairgrounds GC is a great place for small tournaments, such as Toby Vaughn’s 9-hole event for 36 of his friends Thanksgiving Day, or Shaun Crouchet’s 24-person Turkey Shoot Nov. 30.
   Our course is relatively short -- seven par-3s, two par-4s -- reasonably priced, and always in good condition and challenging. It’s a place for once-a-year golfers and others who don’t play much to have fun and not embarrass themselves.
    At the same time, it is an outstanding facility for golfers of all abilities to work on their game . . . besides the course itself, we have an outstanding lighted, covered range – great in inclement weather -- and a first-rate practice green and putting green.

   If you have a relatively small group you think might like a 9- or 18-hole fun tournament at Fairgrounds, give us a call at 707-284-3520.
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A word from our head pro 

      Attention Fairgrounds Golfers: First and most importantly, our team here at the Fairgrounds Golf Course would like to thank all of you for your loyal support over the years.  This golf course is such a great place for families, beginners and everyone else who loves the game of golf to come and have a great time.

    Going into the new year we are very excited for what's in store. The conditions on the golf course are going to continue to improve, and be better than we have ever seen them.  If you have played here, then you know the greens are kept in good shape and can roll fast, and we are going to do our best to improve them even more

    Also, be on the lookout for our new teaching program, Operation 36. We are going to start Operation 36 in the new year and are very excited to get more people playing the game of golf.  Operation 36 is a great new program where players will start from a much shorter distance and try and shoot a target score of 36. Once you can shoot 36 from the first distance, then you will move further and further back to keep trying to achieve that goal of shooting 36

 . This should help players improve considerably with their short game and overall help golfers start to shoot lower scores, and most importantly have more fun!

Once again, we would like to thank you all for your continued support, and we wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
   Taylor Battaglia, Head Golf Pro

 Junior League


  Division III (top photo, ages 5-7) and Division II (middle photo, 8-11) go out with Coach Dan Stewart and assistant Chris Gregus and play two or three holes in a partner scr�amble format. Division  I (lower photo, advanced groupplays nine holes  ad records all their scores in an eclectic format. Before play each week, juniors go over rules, skills and core values to teach them about golf and life. Not pictured, Aiden Schuh Div. III.





Rain, what rain?


FG club members Shawn Chase, Mark Sawyer and Will McIroy didn’t let a little rain keep them off the course during wet weather in early December. Our course drains well and is often playable when many local courses are not . . .
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